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Princess Tamou – BAME Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month the BAME campaign’s group has helped the African Caribbean Society in 
their Valentine’s event ‘Take me out’, which was a great success. Princess, the BAME lead 
also sat on a panel discussion for the opening of LGBT+ History month which was an amazing 
experience and also very successful. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The ‘Take me out’ event was a huge success in increasing intersectionality among students 
across campus as the event was open to non-members. 

Plans for next month  

Next month, Princess hopes to be attending and presenting a workshop at the Equality, 
Diversity and Inclusion Advance HE conference in Edinburgh! 


